
 

 

Hello! 

 

It’s getting really close to the end of Year One and I have 
been thinking about how fabulous you all are and about how 
much I have enjoyed sharing the year with you. 

Can you remember when Goldilocks made a mess in our  

outdoor area? Or when we had our Florence Nightingale  

experience day? 

 

 

 

 

I loved watching how excited and enthusiastic you all were. 

What about when the Tutti Frutti Production Company  

performed The Boy Who Cried Wolf?  

I loved the dancing sheep! 

 

I wonder what your favourite memories have been and what 
you have enjoyed most about learning at home. 

I am so very proud of you all, of how hard you have 
worked and how much you have made me smile.  Most    
importantly, how brave you have been to stay at home to 
help to keep our whole community safe. 

Carry on staying safe and being brilliant super stars! 

Take Care, 

Thinking about you all, 

Love 

Mrs Skidmore 


